
Sandy Oberbroeckling

From: Nathan Huebner <Nathan.Huebner@unisonsolutions.com>

Wednesday, December 1 1, 2024 7:23 AM
Sandy Oberbroeckling
Adam Huehnergarth
RE: December 11,2024 Parks & Recreation Agenda Packet

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Hi Sandy,

I wanted to tet you know that I won't be abte to attend tonight's meeting. I also received the notice that my term is
ending, and I've decided not to seek another term. With our kids becoming more invotved in activities, l't[ be

dedicating more time to supporting those programs.

It's been a pteasure serving on the committee, and l't[ miss being part of the discussions around the programs and
initiatives Dyersvitte is devetoping. Keep up the great work!

lf there's anything further you need from me, ptease don't hesitate to reach out.

Thanks,
Nathan Huebner
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